
From: findlay@farmconsulting.co.nz <findlay@farmconsulting.co.nz>  
Sent: Friday, 23 December 2022 2:13 pm 
To: DistrictPlan <DistrictPlan@waitomo.govt.nz> 
Subject: Submission 
 
sophospsmartba nnere nd  
Dear Sir, 
I am writing in support of the submission by the NZ Agricultural Aviation Association and their 
objection to the landing and take-off proposals under the guise of noise control.  The plan changes 
are nonsensical and are not practical.  
I am a Hamilton based Farm Management Consultant with clients within the Waitomo District 
Council jurisdiction.  
Regards 
James Findlay 
027-2872886 
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